
 
 
 
 

Holiday Greetings to our Bengal Families: 
 
I hope the Holiday Season and the close of the 2022 
year is filled with time with friends and family, creating 
life-long memories. 
 
As we get ready to close the 2022 year, Helena High 
School staff and students are embracing the season of 
giving. Food, toy drives, and fundraisers, coordinated 
through our Student Council and JMG classes under 
the direction of Mrs. Samantha Humphrey, are getting 
ready to send a little extra cheer to our families during 
the season. I know several other families and organiza-
tions have made contributions to this cause as well, and 
we will distribute these baskets and gifts after Decem-
ber 15

th
. If you are interested in making donations to 

help any of our families, please reach out to our coun-
seling center at 324 –2221 for more information. It real-
ly is heartwarming to watch our students and staff sup-
port those that are less fortunate.  
 
Need some added Holiday Cheer?  Don’t be afraid to 
spend some time listening to any of our talented music 
groups. More information about times and dates can be 
found in this newsletter.  
 
I wish you all a Holiday Season filled with Peace. 
Go Bengals! 
Steve Thennis, Principal 
Helena High School 

SAVE THE DATE! 

 

Attendance 
News 

 
Just a reminder for Parents/Guardians 
You only need to reach a “live” person 
if you are calling your student out with-
in the hour.   
 
If you are calling to excuse your stu-
dent for the day or for coming in late, 
please just leave it on the voicemail.   

 
Monday, December 12—5:30 PM 
Booster Club meeting - Library 
 
Tuesday, December 13-7:00 PM 
Winter Choir Concert, HMS 
 
Thursday, December 15-
Advanced Orchestra Concert-
Capitol Rotunda 
 
Tuesday, December 20-Winter 
Orchestra HHS & CHS concert—
CHS Auditorium 
 
December 23-January 2nd, 
2023 NO SCHOOL -Winter 
Break 
 
January 2022 
Monday, January 16, 2023 
Martin Luther King Holiday 
 
January 17-19, 2023 
1st semester testing 
 

January 23, 2023 
3rd Quarter begins 

December 2022 



A 
merican Welding Society Club is collect-

ing cell phones for Cell Phones for Sol-

diers Inc. We will be collecting phones 

from November 1, 2022 to January 31st, 2023.  

 

You can drop all cell phones off at the Helena High School Main 

Office or the Welding Shop at 1300 Billings Ave. during school 

hours.  

Senior "Good Luck” advertiSementS 

Helena High Vigilante Yearbook 

Submission DEADLINE:  January 1st, 2023 

Please keep this date in mind and begin making your “good luck” advertisement well in ad-
vance — you never know when technological difficulties will slow you down!  
Creating your advertisement  

Go to the Yearbook Order Center website, select Helena High, MT . Or, visit https://
www.yearbookordercenter.com/.  Our school order code is 7088.  Select the size of advertise-
ment you would like to create and begin the process of creating your advertisement! If you run 
into problems, please contact me (Ms. Walsh at mwalsh@helenaschools.org) and I will reach 
out to our representatives. 
 
Senior Ads – Sizes and Prices 

 
 

don’t ForGet to purchaSe a yearbook!  
Yearbooks cost $75 until February 1st.  
After that date, the cost will be $85 for the rest of the year. 

Full page 8.333 x 11.333 $325 

1/2 page 8.333 x 7.556 $165 

1/4 page 8.333 x 3.778 $100 

1/8 page 2.778 x 3.778 $55 

https://www.yearbookordercenter.com/
https://www.yearbookordercenter.com/


 

 November is Tobacco Awareness month but let’s continue to talk about tobacco, 
nicotine, laced products, and vaping.  We need our parent and student partners on 
this one.  Prevention is key. Vaping is not safer than cigarettes. Daily use doubles 
the risk of heart attack. Most teens who use tobacco become addicted as their de-
veloping brain makes it easier to get hooked. Addiction takes over changing kids’ 
behavior, activities, and academics. Most truly want to take control back, but they 
often need our help but likely won’t ask for it. Nicotine addiction harms the devel-
oping teen brain and can cause lifelong challenges. Here are resources for contin-
uing your conversation with your kids to prevent using this drug in the first place 
and resources for help with quitting. 
 
My Life My Quit offers free help for Teens: https://mt.mylifemyquit.org/index 
TEEN Smokefree.gov: https://teen.smokefree.gov/ 
CATCH my Breath has a Parent toolkit: https://catch.org/program/vaping-
prevention#parents 
Vaping: what parents need to know: https://drugfree.org/drugs/vaping/ 

We hear our students buy pre-filled single use vapes with unknown ingredients 
from someone in the neighborhood or just a text away. These products can be 
laced with other drugs including marijuana and fentanyl. Please speak to your 
teens about the risk of nicotine addiction and the risk of unknown substances in 
these products. Please be aware that a vape can mimic any product or device you 
can imagine. If you suspect your child is using, please use the resources above. 
  
Questions or concerns? Emily Rodway RN erodway@helenaschools.org or 324-
2216. Wishing this special time of year helps you find a little space to truly Be 
With those you care about.  

mailto:erodway@helenaschools.org









